
	
	

	
	

SENIOR CLUB NEWSLETTER 
                  DECEMBER 2016      

 
  

 
   
			December	07th,					Wednesday  PEARL HARBOR 75TH,  ANNIVERSARY      1:00 P.M. 
             (Memorial Tribute ) 
    Father Eugene will lecture 
    B I N G O 
    Coffee , sweets and treats 
	
 
 December  14th,      Wednesday     Regular meeting.    1:00 P.M. 
        B I N G O 
                                                                                                    Coffee, sweets and treats 
          
December  21st,    Wednesday        LENTEN CHRISTMAS LUNCHEON     1:00 P.M. 
       catered by PERRY’S! 
                    Christmas holiday music by 
                                              Peter Gardianos Troupe 
           Holiday sweets for all.	 
                
December  28th,    Wednesday                  NO MEETING IN PREPARATION FOR  
                  New Year’s Eve  2017! 
                  Dinner Dance at the Church 
               Rose-hall starting at 8:00 P.M. 
      
January      04th,   Wednesday    NEW YEAR BASILOPITA PARTY  1:00 P.M. 

    Happy New Year’s Eve 2017 
      Chronia Polla to all named            cutting of the BASILOPITA with  
                                        BASSILIKI, BASILI,                      the Golden coin.                                                                                       
          THEOPHANIS,THEOPHANIA B I N G O  
  EPIPHANIOS and EPIPHANIA  Greek sweets galore! Coffee. 
 
Good news for the NEW YEAR …. ELLEN KOURELAKOS has volunteered to be the ‘keeper of the keys’ to the Senior  

 Club  closet.   She will be responsible for the meeting set-up!   Also, GERRI MANUEL  
 has volunteered to assume the   TREASURY  of our CLUB.   On behalf of all we thank  
 both ladies for their  outreach in volunteering and service. 

 
GRATITUDE  is also extended to all the members who come on a weekly basis and help in so many ways to create fellowship          
and enjoyment. The  setup , the serving, the decorations, shopping, baking, and calling of the BINGO numbers is much 
appreciated.  STELLA OBERLE and FATHER EUGENE are to be applauded for their service in editing, production and  
printing of the NEWSLETTER.    EFFIE GALIATSATOS  is  applauded for her service to the club in printing all of our 
materials as church secretary, including the mailings each month.  
Without all of you and your generous service I would be handicapped in serving as PRESIDENT.  Much thanks to you all, as I 
extend blessings for a happy, healthful, and peace filled NEW YEAR 2017!  All good things for you and your loved ones 
throughout the NEW YEAR.  

When the weather is possibly inclement, please call the  Church Office (718)  339 – 0280 or Helen Pavlides ‘ home 
(718)  336- 8581 to determine if the meeting is ON or OFF.   

           
                       LOVE TO ALL!  
                                        Helen Pavlides- President      

	


